Farm to Cafeteria
Anticipating our Fall Harvest:  Training for Food Service Staff
July 27, 2010 at the New York Wine & Culinary Center
We want to know more about the participants of our food service personnel training so we can provide you with the information you need in order to access fresh, local produce and farm products.

This questionnaire has two parts – one to complete before the session and one to complete at the close of the session.  
BEFORE THE TRAINING STARTS, please answer these questions:

Name:

Affiliation:

Email address:  
· What kinds of local produce or products does your cafeteria currently use, if any?  Please be specific.

· What products or recipes have been most successful in your cafeteria?

· What problems have you and/or your cafeteria encountered in trying to secure or purchase local produce or products?

· What problems have you and/or your cafeteria encountered in preparing and serving local produce or products to your students or customers?  

· What types of training or information would be helpful to you and/or your cafeteria to increase the amount and variety of local produce or products served?   

Comments:

Please complete at the end of the training period on July 27, 2010

· Did you leave this training with what you feel are new usable recipes?       If so, which ones?

· Did you leave this training with any new technical skills on how to prepare fresh foods?      If so, what are they?

· Did you leave this training with any new farmer contact information to procure local foods?      If so, which ones?

· What additional training or information would assist you and/or your worksite to serve more local produce and local products?  

Comments:

Can you suggest other food service staff who would be interested in information on training in how to access and use local produce and products? If yes, please provide   their information:
Name

Affiliation and address

Email.

Thank you for completing this information!

